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The GED diploma 
can open doors to 
jobs, promotions, 
and job training.  

The GED diploma opens 
the doors of vocational & 
apprenticeship programs, 
community colleges, and 
universities.  

You earn a sense of pride 
and accomplishment. 
Dropping out of high 
school doesn’t have to 
close doors permanently in 
your life. 

You will set an example for 
your friends and family by 
showing them that dedication 
and commitment can lead to 
success! 

Stop by the  

Adult Education building              
or call 503-879-2282 to 

get started today! 

IN THE TRIBAL COURT OF THE 
CONFEDERATED TRIBES 

OF THE GRAND RONDE COMMUNITY OF OREGON

In the Matter of: 
Amaya Rae Harwood,
	 a minor
by
Amber Rae George,                                                           
	 Parent/Petitioner

CASE NO. C-15-009
ORDER RESETTING SHOW 

CAUSE HEARING 
MINOR NAME CHANGE

This matter came before the Court on July 7, 2015 by way of the 
Court’s own motion to reset the Show Cause Hearing currently set 
for July 16, 2015 at 10:00 a.m. 

On April 22, 2015, a Petition for Name Change was filed in this Court 
on behalf of the above-referenced Minor. The Petitioner seeks an order 
changing the name of the Minor to Amaya Rae George.  

NOW THEREFORE, IT IS ORDERED:
1.  A hearing in this matter is set for August 20, 2015 at 2:30 p.m.        
2.  Any parent, guardian, or relative in the first degree interested 

in the matter shall appear for the hearing to show cause, if any there 
be, why the Court should not enter an order granting the proposed 
change of name.

3.  Any parent, guardian, or relative in the first degree may file 
a written objection to the proposed name change with this Court 
prior to the hearing date set out above.

4.  Petitioner and the Minor shall appear at the hearing.
5.  If the parents are deceased, or have not consented to the Change 

of Name, Petitioner shall cause a copy of this Order to be published 
in the Tribal Newsletter, Smoke Signals, prior to the hearing date.    

DATED THIS 9TH DAY OF JULY, 2015.
David D. Shaw							     
Chief Judge

The Willamina High School Class of 1950 will hold its 65-year reunion 
at the West Valley Community Campus 

(the old high school) on Friday, Sept. 11.
Members of the Class of 1951 also are invited to attend.

For more information, contact Glenva Magers Clark at 928-271-9544.
In addition, Willamina High will hold an all-class reunion on Saturday, 

Sept. 12, during a noon potluck at the residence of 
Marilyn Rosenbalm, 385 S.W. Hill Drive.

For more information, call 503-876-6773.

Willamina Class of 
1950 plans reunion


